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Oregon continues to have increasing crime across the state and now you are looking 

at going against the will of the Oregon voters to bypass a bill that was already passed 

to lessen their punishments.  Oregonians don't want more criminals out on the street!  

We want them serving the time for their crimes.  It has been proven in many studies 

that crime without punishment leads people back to a path of more crime.   It feels 

like our legislators genuinely don't care about the law abiding good citizens of this 

state. 


